	NOTICE


[bookmark: _GoBack]Please take notice that a public hearing will be held to review an alternative plan for redistricting of the Mountrail County Commissioners districts due to the 2020 Census.
Further take notice that such public hearing will be held on Tuesday, November 30, 2021 at 6:00 P.M. in the Commissioner room of the Mountrail County Courthouse. This public hearing will be held for the purpose of taking any comments from the public concerning the proposed redistricting plan of the Mountrail County Redistricting Board. A map of the proposed changes can be reviewed at the Mountrail County Auditor’s Office.  
November 30, 2021 Public Hearing on Redistricting
Tue, Nov 30, 2021 6:00 PM - 7:00 PM (CST)
Please join my meeting from your computer, tablet or smartphone.
https://global.gotomeeting.com/join/488240901
You can also dial in using your phone.
United States: +1 (669) 224-3412
Access Code: 488-240-901
New to GoToMeeting? Get the app now and be ready when your first meeting starts: https://global.gotomeeting.com/install/488240901
Dated this 10th day of November, 2021.

					
Trudy Ruland, Chairman
Mountrail County Redistricting Board

ATTEST:



					                                                      
Stephanie A. Pappa
Mountrail County Auditor
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